
 

We have our parent hotline number 08447 707 576 in place and we will be using this more over 

the coming months to add school messages regarding adverse weather conditions.    When you dial 

08447 707 576 you need to then dial our school ID Number : 71486  to hear our school mes-

sages.  

 

Parent Hotline  

Message from Mr Woods       Newsletter No 43 ðFebruary 2016   

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
As always the short óSpring Termô is extremely busy for every-

one in school. We have completed our 10th Annual Citizenship 

Fortnight with a very important look at issues around ñgender  

equality  and the role of women in British Societyò. This topic 

has generated some very good class discussions, debates and 

research.  

 

In the UK, women make up 51% of the population, yet only 29% of the elected MPôs to Westmin-

ster are women. Only 6% of engineers are women compared to 89% of nurses. As a school we 

want ( all of our pupils, girls and boys ) to aspire to any career choice that they choose.  It was 

pleasing over the  past weeks some of our girls wanting to be future leaders and also for our boys 

to consider alternative options for their own future. This is our role as educators, ñto open the 

minds of our pupils to all possibilitiesò. 

 

Plans for our building programmes are well advanced. As work will commence during the half -

term period the gate from Oswald Road into the school grounds will no longer be in use. All pupils 

will now need to enter through the main school gate on Beaconsfield Road.  

 

 

 

 
I know that this closure will be slightly inconvenient for some families over the coming months 

but it is essential to ensure the safety of everyone as we construct our new building which will 

benefit all pupils in school.  

 

We continue to expect that all pupils engage in reading activities most nights as part of home-

work. Reading is an essential skill that all pupils must master. We have been working in school to 

further develop our classroom reading areas to promote reading. Staff and pupils have been 

emailing in pictures of themselves reading in different locations. Over the coming months we will 

have more activities linked to reading. We hope that you will join us at some of these events.  

 

We still have some breakfast club places available for just £2.50 a week  

(FSM eligible price) or £6.00 (non -FSM). Please complete an application 

form at the school office.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Mr D. Woods  

Head Teacher  

Belief, Perseverance, Success 

BEACONSFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Beaconsfield Road, Southall  UB1 1DR 
Email:  admin@beaconsfield.ealing.sch.uk 
Website:  www.beaconsfieldprimary.org.uk 

Tel:  020 8574 3506    Head Teacher: Mr D. Woods 
  
  

 

Oswald Road entrance ïNow Closed.  
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Premises News  

 

 
Existing Building  

Whilst the new building is constructed the existing building will also undergo considerable modifi-

cationsô particularly to the ground floor during the summer months. 

 

 

 

Our contractor (ARJ Construction) will begin  the initial works from the 15th February 2016. The 

first stage will involve sealing the work area with wooden hoarding for safety. We will then have 

some further ground x - rays to locate all of the drains and water pipes before digging commences.  

 

 

As you can see from the plan above we are changing the main entrance to the building and also 

bringing the Year 1 classrooms to the ground floor. Once the structural works are completed we 

will also look to develop the outdoor play spaces for Year 1.  

 

The building has to meet stringent environmental 

conditions and as a result it will incorporate many 

energy saving devices. Work will continue through-

out 2016 with a planned finish date at the end of 

November this year.  


